
Dear President of the Academy of Science of Moldova, 

Dear Rector of the University of Moldova 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

With congratulations, I call your attention to the event of the just approved China-Moldova 

Scientific Cooperation Project between Harbin Institute of Technology and Institute of 

Chemistry of the Academy of Sciences of Moldova, the Laboratory of Quantum Chemistry. 

Distinguished from other well known Internatiional Scientific cooperation projects, this one is on 

the special announced by the Government of the Peoples Republic of China (within their bigger 

attempt to enhance the intellectual development of their country), and it is fully financed by 

China Government. 

This event is definitely an international recognition of the high scientific achievements of the 

Academy of Sciences of Moldova and its Chemistry Institute; it is based on its International peer 

reviewd scientific outcomes, and we all should be satisfied with this International recognition (it 

is also a contribution to the EU science). 

I am glad that I could contribute to this achievement and its present outcome. 

 

With best regards and wishes for further success, 
 

Prof. Dr. Isaac B. Bersuker, Academician, Academy of Sciences of Moldova 
Oden Institute of Computational Engineering and Science 
The University of Texas at Austin 
Isaac B. Bersuker - Wikipedia 
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